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3rd March 2023 

 

Book Fair/Reading Challenge 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We had a fantastic world book day yesterday with some amazing costumes on show!  
 
Yesterday afternoon, we had Rachel Shayler from the Wiggly Worm book company come 
into school and deliver an assembly regarding a reading a challenge and a book fair.  
 
Today, all children will receive a reading log (listening log for Nursery) and a sponsorship 
form. We would greatly appreciate your support with raising some money over the next 
week which can all be spent on new books for school.  
 
This year, we are working in collaboration with the Wiggly Worm book company and 
Usborne as they will donate additional funding to the school based upon how much we 
raise.  
 
We are also holding a book fair on March 9th. This will operate slightly differently to previous 
books fairs. All children will have the opportunity to browse books throughout the school 
day and also after school in the studio. Children/parents will pay and order the books on the 
day and these will then be delivered to school. Payment can be made with cash or by card. 
Again, money raised via the bookfair will help raise money for books for Ellington.  
 
We believe that reading is the most important part of education and really hope that more 
books in school will further enhance our library and further develop reading for pleasure. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me or our English lead, Mrs 
Sanders.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher 
 


